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Southland Royalty Company b//// ARTESIA. OFFICE

21 Desta Drive

Midland, Texas 79701

Attention: Mr. K. W. Harbin
Re: Case No. 4521, R-4133

and WFX-494
Injection Pressure Increase

Dear Mr. Harbin:
Based on information and test data submitted by your letter
of July 26, 1982, the maximum authorized wellhead pressure
for the following described well is hereby increased to
1000 psi:

Dale H. Park "C" Well No. 3-Y, Unit P, 15-T17S-R30E

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director

JDR/RJ/fd

cc:'/ﬁ. A. Clements
R. L. Stamets



